
Welcome Freshmen
Class of 2028



August 2024

Dear Parents/Caregivers and Incoming Freshmen:

We hope that the summer of 2024 has been refreshing and enjoyable. Please note that we have chosen to address students as freshmen. This is a very conscious reminder that ninth grade is the beginning of high school. This is the year that a student’s grades begin to appear on the official transcript that is sent to colleges and prospective employers.  

As a faculty we work diligently to provide students with a rich educational experience. We work equally as hard to encourage a solid work ethic that will lead to success in the academic world and beyond. A supply list has been posted on the Unami website and will be helpful to you in your back-to-school shopping.  

The ninth-grade teachers look forward to getting to know each student and helping him or her grow as a Unami freshman. We have many wonderful experiences planned that should make the coming school year both enjoyable and challenging. You will be receiving specific information about these events as the year unfolds. 

We hope that the rest of the summer is wonderful for you and your family. We look forward to welcoming students on the first day of school, and we hope to see parents at back-to-school night on Thursday, September 26 at 7 PM. 


Sincerely,

The Ninth Grade Faculty	




							Follow us online at –
							Freshman House / Home (cbsd.org)
							Twitter- @umsfreshmen	
